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Inside Advocacy  
WELCOME TO INSIDE ADVOCACY 

Welcome to this first issue of  Inside Advocacy ,our 

new  quarterly newsletter to keep you up to date with 

all our advocacy news and activities. We hope that you 

enjoy it and we will be glad to receive any feedback 

that you might have. We also welcome contributions 

from you if you have anything relevant you would like 

to share with your advocacy colleagues. 

WE ARE FAB! 

We are establishing Friends of Advocacy in Barnet 

(FAB) to keep in touch with old friends who have now 

retired or become inactive—for a number of reasons— 

but  who still wish to  be associated with us in the fu-

ture. Janet Maddison will be contacting retired/

inactive volunteers about this soon. 
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óBeing physically fragile and knowing I can use the taxi service 
at no cost means a great deal of security and relieves the pres-
sure of the treatment’ 

We are actively recruiting for Macmillan Appointment 

Buddies as part of our ongoing Barnet Macmillan Cancer 

Advocacy Project. 

A cancer diagnosis is the start of a life-changing journey 
that no-one should face alone. 
 
We are looking for caring volunteers to provide support 
to isolated older people affected by cancer.  Training will 
be provided 
 
Can you support people affected by cancer by accompa-
nying to their medical appointments and talking with 
them during their treatment? If you or any of your 
friends and acquaintances have some extra time (5 
hours/week) to spare please let Janet Maddison know  - 
020 8201 3415. 

 

 

CANCER LINK PROJECT 

MACMILLAN APPOINTMENT BUDDIES 

Thanks to  a very generous 

grant from CancerLink Bar-

net, we have been able to 

help ~100 older people af-

fected by cancer get to their 

cancer-related medical ap-

pointments.   

 

 

This project started in Janu-

ary 2017 and there  has been 

a very high demand. As  a 

result the fund is being ex-

hausted faster than we ex-

pected and we will soon no 

longer able to offer this ser-

vice. 

DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

¶ Barnet Silver 
Week, 1-7 Oct 
2017 

 
Barnet is hosting Sil-
ver Week as part of 
the National Silver 
Sunday celebrations 
and the UN Interna-
tional and UK na-
tional day of older 
persons. 
 
Celebrate the value 
and knowledge older 
people  make to our 
communities. 
 
www.silversunday. 
org.uk 
www.barnet.gov.uk/ 
silverweek 
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LOST IN TRANSITION 

We  are delighted to have received funds from the Mercer’s 

Company for a new project  “Lost in Transition”. This project 

aims to increase support to lone older people during the pro-

cess of hospital discharge and resettlement. It aims to prevent 

hospital re-admission and  enable patients to voice their pref-

erences, thus improving both physical and mental wellbeing. 

AIB Volunteers are instrumental in shaping the direction of 

our new work—something that we hope will always continue. 

This  project  will build on the in situ advocacy  in hospitals 

that our Volunteers have been valiantly delivering at the Royal 

Free, Finchley Memorial and Edgware Community Hospitals. 

Volunteers working at the grass roots highlighted gaps in pro-

vision that they observed in their work and this, together with 

a pilot project and research by AIB, resulted in the Lost in 

Transition proposal. 

Volunteers will work in hospital wards to support the discharge 

process; at care homes to support new residents transferred 

form hospital and will follow up with patients returning to 

their own homes. 

 

FUTURE CARE 

The Future Care Pro-

ject, funded by the 

Peoples Postcode Lot-

tery ended  in March 

2017. 

The reluctance to talk 

openly about dying  

hampers the care peo-

ple receive, which 

hinders the expres-

sion of their prefer-

ences and choices. 

This project  raised 

awareness on the im-

portance of Future 

Care planning; to 

support people in 

completing Advance 

Statements, Advance 

Decisions  and LPAs. 

We recruited and 

trained  new and ex-

isting volunteers to 

become Future -Care 

Planners in end-of-

life planning. 

We delivered 11 out-

reach talks to 81 peo-

ple; we organized 2 

Death Cafes and 27 

people benefited di-

rectly from our Fu-

ture Care Advocacy. 

Special thanks to Reg 

Glick and Ann Kessler 

for help with this pro-

ject. 

  о 

Making an Advance Care Plan 
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VOLUNTEER 
SUPPORT 
MEETINGS 

Forthcoming meet-

ings: 

Thurs 20 July 

Jewish Deaf  Associa-

tion  N12 8RP 

 Tues 22 Aug—

venue tbc 

Tues 19 Sept—

venue tbc 

Wed 18 Oct—venue 

tbc 

Tues 21 Novem -

ber—venue tbc 

 

 

 

 

 

DYING MATTERS WEEK  8-14 MAY 2017 

Advocacy in Barnet 

(AIB) joined with a 

number of other local 

organizations at Finch-

ley Memorial to host 

“Dying Matters in North 

London” as part of Dy-

ing matters week.  We 

provided information on 

future care planning, e.g. 

how to make an Advance 

Statement, Advance De-

cision to Refuse Treat-

ment, Lasting Powers of 

Attorney, etc.     

Finchley Memorial was a 

great venue and we had 

plenty of visitors to our 

stand.  

Many thanks to our Volunteers — Marilyn, Marian and 

Susan  for helping out on the day. We could not have done 

it without them! 

CARE HOME CHALLENGE 

The Care Home Challenge aimed  to work with Care Homes 
from North London to bring care staff together to learn and 
share with each other. It was also designed to facilitate 
change by stimulating interaction between residents and 
staff, to improve their quality of life and job satisfaction. 
The first phase developed a learning programme for care 
staff and the second phase was about staff and volunteers 
doing reminiscence activities with Residents, working to-
wards creating an art installation. 

Several stunning mosaic panels (see page 1) produced by 
the Residents were unveiled at The Arts Depot, North 
Finchley on Thursday 23 March 2017 to mark the end of the 
Project. This event was attended by Cllr David Longstaff 
and Cllr Alison Cornelius of Barnet Council, members of 
Barnet Council Staff, members of other charitable  organ- 
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Rianna Thompson  at Finchley 

Memorial 



ñBetty  was a fount of knowledge and gave support and 
encouragement to all her colleaguesò 

isations in Barnet, participating Care Home Man-
agers, and staff and volunteers of Advocacy in Bar-
net  (AIB). 

AiB volunteers and Care-Home staff supported 
residents to create individual mosaics squares in-
corporating reminiscence themes, such as “old” 
money, seashells, keys, etc. The distinguished 
community artist, Suzie Balazs (Creative Arts and 
Activities Worker, Central &North West London 
NHS Foundation Trust) then assembled the 
squares into panels that could be installed in the 
Homes as a lasting reminder of the Project. The 
installations were colourful and tactile and were a 
joy to behold. 

Many thanks to the volunteers who made this hap-
pen. This work was  funded by Comic Relief.  

ALL CHANGE AT ADVOCACY IN BARNET 

  р 

At the beginning of 2017, we said a sad goodbye to 

Betty Zulu, who had been our Senior Advocate for 

X years. Betty’s contribution to Advocacy in Barnet 

cannot be overstated.  

Betty  was a fount of knowledge and gave support 

and encouragement to all her colleagues. She was 

committed to helping people find their voices and 

made a real difference to the lives of people in the 

Borough of Barnet.  

We also said farewell to the two social workers who 

were on placements with us: Kola  Olatoye and 

Rianna Thompson. They both made  an excellent 

contribution to the work of the organization and 

we wish the well in their future careers. 

We welcomed Silvana Talbot as our new Senior 



ADVOCACY IN 
BARNET 

Advocacy takes ac-
tion to help people 
say what they w ant, 
secure their rights, 
represents their in-
terests and obtain the 
services they need. 
 
Advocacy in Barnet 
provides a free, confi-
dential and inde-
pendent  advocacy 
service  to people 
50+ in Barnet. 
 

 

LEAVE A LEGACY 

Gifts in wills are an amazing way of supporting our es-

sential advocacy work into the future. 

Gifts can come in all shapes and sizes, big and small - 

ranging from £10 to £1000 or anything left over after 

other gifts have been made. 

By putting a gift  in your will to Advocacy in Barnet, 
you can  make sure that we will be here to continue to 
give our warmth and expertise for the people of Barnet 
when they need us. 

MAKE A DONATION 

Alternatively, make a donation. We rely on the gener-
osity of people who support our charity to keep it go-
ing. Any one-off or monthly donation to our service 
would so gratefully received. 

Please make your cheque payable to Advocacy in Bar-
net. 

To set up a standing order please contact us on:                         
admin@advocacyinbarnet.org.uk. 
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